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KAM/ELB/KAR/Year 6/Leavers’ Activities                     6th July 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Now our Year 6 children are in their final few weeks of primary school, I would like to give you some more 
information regarding the leavers’ activities that will take place in the final week.  
 

Date: Activity: Additional information: 

Monday 
18th July 

Movie 
Night 
4:30pm - 
6pm 

Children are invited to come back into school from 4:30pm to watch a movie within 
their own classrooms. There will be a selection of U rated films that the children will 
choose from.  
 
Children are allowed to come into school in sensible, casual clothes. Clothing does still 
need to be appropriate, no crop tops etc. 
 
Snacks and drinks are allowed to be brought in by the children to eat throughout the 
evening. No peanuts or fizzy drinks will be allowed to be consumed. Children will not 
be allowed to share food.  
 
Arrival and dismissal will be from the blue stairs. If children usually have permission 
to walk home, they will not be able to do so at 6pm; they will need to be collected.  

Tuesday 
19th July 

Leavers’ 
disco 
4:30pm - 
6pm 
 

Children can come back into school at 4:30pm. Children will enter via the main office. 
 
Non-uniform can be worn, but this will need to be appropriate clothing. No high 
heels, crop tops etc.  
 
Snacks and drinks will be provided for the children.  
 
Dismissal will be via the red stairs. If children usually have permission to walk 
home, they will not be able to do so at 6pm; they will need to be collected.  

Wednesday 
20th July 

Class party - 
in the 
afternoon 

Class parties will be in the afternoon during the school day. If children would like to 
bring in some party food, they may do so. Each individual child can bring in a selection 
of food and they will not be able to share. Children can bring their food in either a 
container or on a paper plate. No peanuts or fizzy drinks will be allowed to be 
consumed. Drinks will be provided.  

Thursday 
21st July 

Leavers’ 
assembly  
9:30am  

Leavers’ assembly will be held in the main school hall and this will start at 9:30am. 
Once the assembly has come to an end, there will be an opportunity for parents to 
enjoy a hot drink and some cake with their child for a short period of time.  



                                                                                                                                                                

 

 
We have had some enquiries regarding the signing of t-shirts on the last day of term.  As a school we have decided 
that this will not take place. Children will be given their own autograph book on the last day of school, which they 
can all sign. Once children have left us at 3:10pm and are off-site with their parents/carers, the signing of shirts may 
be a decision that families choose to arrange individually once off the school premises.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank 
you all for your continued support throughout this academic year.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 

 
 
Miss K Rowson 
Year 6 Phase Leader 
 


